

51 Finchale Road, Abbey Wood, London SE2 9PX
Tel: 020 8311 3868 Fax: 020 8312 1642
Email: patrick.winston@stpauls.greenwich.sch.uk
web address: www.stpaulsacademy.org.uk

29th June 2017

Dear Parents & Carers

At the start of the next academic year as part of a phased retirement, Mr Patrick Winston will reduce his time in school. In order to facilitate this change the governors are pleased to announce that Mr Winston will continue in his role as Executive Principal and Ms Siobhan Malone, who is currently Vice Principal, will become Head of School for the next academic year.

Ms Malone will work with the Executive Principal sharing responsibility for the day-to-day management, organisation and administration of the school for staff, students and their families. This is a similar model to that successfully implemented between 2011 and 2014 while Mr Winston was helping to support another secondary school.

The Governors are very confident that the above arrangements will allow the school to continue to develop and to support our students to achieve their full potential.

Yours sincerely

Bernie Borland

Chair of Governors













